
Newsletter     

November 2022           
 

INDIA 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

 

 
 

      

 

The heavy rains of the monsoon have taken a big toll on the 

buildings of the School for Blind Children. Renovations have 

begun with funding from SB-Foundation so that the premises are 

restored and look nice again. At this reporting, the roof repairs 

have been completed and carpentry work has started to make 

benches and desks for the classrooms.  

 
The students are preparing for the annual exams, which are held 

during the last week of November and first week of December. 

We hope everyone passes and receives good marks so they can 

move up to the next grade.  

 

Thank you warmly for your support of the School 

for Blind Children! 

With greetings from SB-Foundation and all of us on the 

Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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